
1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

elias freitas 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 5:16 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

elias freitas  

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Zachary Crowder 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:16 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Zachary Crowder   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Jose Esparza 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:19 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Jose Esparza  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Javier Manzanares 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:23 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Javier Manzanares   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Christopher Martinho 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:24 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Christopher Martinho  

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Vinicio Navarro 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:24 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Vinicio Navarro   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Nicholas Leach 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:28 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Nicholas Leach   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Saul Soto 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:45 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Saul Soto  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Martin Reyes 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 1:47 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Martin Reyes  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Luis Tapia 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 2:22 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Luis Tapia  

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Jose Menis 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 2:26 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Jose Menis   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

matthew vallis 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 2:39 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

matthew vallis  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Martin Medina 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 4:30 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Martin Medina   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Justin Furtado 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 5:52 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Justin Furtado   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Bobby McMillan 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 6:47 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Bobby McMillan   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Michael Beardsley 
Friday, October 22, 2021 7:30 AM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Michael Beardsley   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Patricia Douglas 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 4:23 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Patricia Douglas   

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Norma Zeitz 
Friday, October 22, 2021 8:10 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Norma Zeitz  

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Calvin jackson 
Friday, October 22, 2021 8:21 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Calvin jackson  

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Ben Mullen 
Saturday, October 23, 2021 9:11 AM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Ben Mullen  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Fernando Lirio 
Sunday, October 24, 2021 12:04 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Fernando Lirio  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

James Kenyon 
Monday, October 25, 2021 10:35 AM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

James Kenyon  

 

Attachment VIII



1

Judy Phung

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Daniel Zeitz 
Friday, October 22, 2021 8:09 PM
Planning Commission; CityClerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners , 

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families 

in our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to 

families that are struggling. 

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a 

responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction 

workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build 

the project. 

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the 

services that our community needs. 

Thank you for helping get our community back on track! 

Daniel Zeitz  

Attachment VIII



From:
To:

Subject:
Date:

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners ,

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families in
our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to families
that are struggling.

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a
responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction
workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build the
project.

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the
services that our community needs.

Thank you for helping get our community back on track!

Tony Bacon 

Tony Bacon
Planning Commission; City Clerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward
Monday, October 25, 2021 5:11:56 PM

Attachment VIII



From:
To:

Subject:
Date:

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners ,

As a Hayward resident, I know how tough the last 18 months have been for working families in
our community. We need to kick start our local economy and give more opportunity to families
that are struggling.

That's why I urge you to support the Dermody Partners project on Clawiter Road. As a
responsible community partner, this developer has committed to use a local construction
workforce and provide an opportunity for those in our apprenticeship program to help build the
project.

When finished, this project will bring in much needed revenue to the City to help support the
services that our community needs.

Thank you for helping get our community back on track!

Richard Prado 

Richard Prado
Planning Commission; City Clerk

We Support Responsible Development in Hayward
Monday, October 25, 2021 5:11:56 PM

Attachment VIII


	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (1)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (2)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (3)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (4)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (5)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (6)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (7)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (8)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (9)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (10)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (11)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (12)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (13)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (14)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (15)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward (16)
	We Support Responsible Development in Hayward



